SPO ALERT

Date: 7/15/2022

To:  State Agencies and Co-Op Members

From: State Procurement Office

Re: SPO Alert: Human Resources Information System (HRIS) Replacement Award

The State Procurement Office has awarded the contract for Human Resources Information
System (HRIS) to CGI Technology and Solutions, Inc. The contract start date is August 1, 2022.

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Amber Holmes at amber.holmes@azdoa.gov.

Best,

Amber Holmes

Cooperative Program and Special Projects Manager
ADOA | State Procurement Office | State of Arizona

602-732-1405 | amber.holmes@azdoa.gov



